
Additional Urgent On The Day 
Bookable Appointments 

 

Glenfield Surgery will be providing 
additional access to primary care 
through additional URGENT on the 
day bookable appointments for 8 
weeks over the remainder of the 
2017/18 winter period.   

This scheme aims to create additional 
capacity, including the opportunity for 
early morning (before 8am) and 
evening (post 6.30pm) appointments, 
to alleviate pressure within the urgent 
care and emergency department 
system. 

This  scheme will run for eight weeks 
commencing 22

nd
 January 2018 

 


